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10th March 2022 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
END OF SUMMER TERM ARRANGEMENTS 
 
Further to our letter of 2nd December 2021 (printed on the reverse of this letter), we 
have now been advised by Hampshire County Council that they have revised their 
arrangements and therefore our last day of the summer term is now Thursday 21st 
July 2022 (1pm finish).  All other dates remain the same. 
 
We apologise for this alteration and if you have already booked a holiday 
commencing on 21st July, please request a holiday form from the school office so 
that we can authorise the absence. 
 
Can we also take this opportunity to remind you that we have an inset day on 
MONDAY 14TH MARCH 2022 for staff training. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Mrs J Payne 
Headteacher 
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